
The proposed Bill relating to marriage equality or perceived in equality from Senator

Sarah Hanson-Young’s so-called ‘Marriage Equality’ bill to be presented on Friday,
28 August 2009 tries to change marriage so that any two people, regardless of gender,
could 'marry'.

No legislation no matter what the intent can change the reality that marriage is
between a male and female. Without this fundamental truth homo- sapiens would
cease to exist.

I submit that the incredible resources put into such social engineering cannot change
this fundamental fact that we are male and female. 

Let us put our energies (and taxes) into key issues identified and promised at the
previous election by the current government.   

  

 


